
 

Our Ref:   
Contact Officer:  
Contact Phone:  
 
 
[Date] 
 
Mr Graeme Robert O’Connor 
Director 
Digital Radio Broadcasting [State] Pty Ltd 
Level 5, 88 Foveaux Street 
SURRY HILLS  NSW  2010 
 
 
Dear Mr O’Connor 
 
Digital radio access undertaking — Digital Radio Broadcasting [State] 
(Licence Number: [licence number]) 
 
I am writing to advise you that the ACCC has determined—pursuant to 
subsection 118NF(5) of the Radiocommunications Act—that the access 
undertaking attached to this notice will be the access undertaking in relation to 
digital radio multiplex transmitter licence number [licence number].   
 
This determination follows the ACCC’s decision on 18 March 2009 to reject the 
access undertaking submitted by Digital Radio Broadcasting [State] pursuant to 
Division 4B, Subdivision B of the Act.  
 
The ACCC made the determination following a consultation process as required 
under subsection 118NF(6) of the Act.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Graeme Samuel 
Chairman 


